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Royal Flush Weekly Report

During the past week, our team of developers concentrated on three main topics; namely, re-utilization of the project website, completion of the printable circuit board (PCB) of the specific board to be used in the implementation phase, and finalization of the configuration management plan report.

Latest version of our project website is now online along with the documents inherited from the fall semester (proposal, requirement analysis, and final design reports) and weekly progress reports highlighting the work done during the week before. Latest news section of the website was designed to work in a dynamic fashion so that we can easily publish our achievements as soon as they get ready.


We also dealt with the construction of an efficient and customizable printable circuit board using Altium Designer. Concentrating on the basic needs to design the board and pointing out the difficulties, we achieved a sustainable state where we are able to develop a custom board in the upcoming weeks ourselves.

We exchanged opinions about the forthcoming configuration management plan report and prepared a basic draft, which consists of the content of the report as well as the writing style to be used. All team members were given specific topics to conduct research so that we can build up a clear report by accumulating the works done by each team member.

